
Feburary 15, 2019 

To whom it may concern, 

... 
,.,. , .,, 

Calgary 
Office of the Councillors 

COUNCILLOR E.Woolley 

CITY OF CALGARY 
RECEIVED 

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER 

JUL O 9 2020 
ITEM: l J C.Ps1oa,o-6i1-, 

l>IS TAI l{u'F 12,J 
CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 

I am writing this letter in support of Rutland Park Community Association's grant application for 
the Anti-Racism Community Grant Program. 

I have worked with the Rutland Park Community Association for the last 6 years and they have 
shown leadership in addressing racism issues in the community. They have worked hard to 
build a sense of community for everyone in the area. 

I've been an ardent supporter of anti-racism and I believe partners such as the Rutland Park 
Community Association fill a key role in achieving this goal. Community associations can be a 
great tool for fighting racism. They have strong networks and have the trust of the community. 
This grant would allow them to build on their great work and provide them with new 
opportunities to impact the community. 

I'm honoured and happy to lend my support to Rutland Park Community Association's grant 
request. Please contact me if you require further information. 

Yours truly, 

Evan Woolley 
Councillor, Ward 8 


